
From: Paul Zurawski <pzurawski@dyersville.lib.ia.us> 

Date: May 15, 2025 at 5:32:09 PM CDT 

To: Tricia Maiers <tmaiers@cityofdyersville.com> 

Subject: RE: Parking Lot request 

  

** This Message originated from outside [External Email] Be Very Aware Links and 

Attachments.**  

It is for our teen summer reading program finale, which is a splatter art event  

   

From: Tricia Maiers <tmaiers@cityofdyersville.com>  

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 5:19 PM 

To: Paul Zurawski <pzurawski@dyersville.lib.ia.us> 

Cc: Sandy Oberbroeckling <soberbroeckling@cityofdyersville.com> 

Subject: Re: Parking Lot request 

 Hi Paul,  

 Could you provide some additional detail as to what this is for and Sandy can put on the 

council agenda for Monday? Thanks  

Tricia 

 

On May 15, 2025, at 3:44 PM, Paul Zurawski <pzurawski@dyersville.lib.ia.us> wrote: 

  

** This Message originated from outside [External Email] Be Very Aware Links and 

Attachments.**  

Hello, I am requesting that the parking lot be closed on Friday, August 1st from 12:00-4:00 pm.  

  

Thanks!  
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